
Nursery	–	Summer	1
	

 

 

Maths 
 
We will be playing different games 
and beginning to keep scores by 
representing numbers e.g. football, 
skittles.  
 
We will be encouraging the children 
to look at different groups of 
objects and explore number 
combinations.   
 
We will be looking at numerals all 
around us and practising number 
recognition.  
 
We will be exploring shape by 
building and making pictures. We will 

Understanding the World 
We will be thinking about what makes 
us different to others and things that 
are the same.  
 
We will be planting flowers and 
vegetables, talking about the changes 
we observe and asking questions to 
find out more. We will learn how to 
take care of our plants and other 
living creatures.  
 
We will be taking care of some 
caterpillars and watching as they 
change in to butterflies.  
We will be using Ipads to find out 
more about growth and change and 
looking after plants.  
 

Creative Development 
 
We will be exploring colour and how 
colours can be changed to make 
butterfly wings.  
 
We will be exploring different 
textures through a variety of 
materials in the workshop.  
 
We will be listening to different types 
of music and creating movements. 
 
We will be using superheroes and 
princess figures when making up our 
own stories.  
 
We will be using a variety of resources 
to make our own superhero gadgets.  

Parent and Community Links 
Nursery WOW 
 
Watching caterpillars turn in to 
butterflies. 
 
Superworm goes on his travels.  
 
Build a wormery 
 
Making a new shell for Norman the 
snail.  
 
	

Physical Development 
We will be exploring different ways 
to move and travel. 
 
We will be developing our writing 
skills by drawing lines and circles 
and writing our names.  
 
We will be thinking about how our 
bodies feel after exercise and how 
to be more independent when 
dressing. 
 
 
We will be practising copying some 
letters e.g. from our names.  
 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development 
 
We will be developing a sense of 
pride when we complete a task and 
accepting praise for what we have 
done.  
 
We will be thinking about our own 
feelings and the feelings of others. 
 
We will be considering the needs of 
others and learning to be more 
tolerant.  

Communication and Language 
Development 
We will be joining in with familiar 
stories such as The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar. 
We will be asking questions to find 
out why things happen when looking 
at life cycles, growth and change. 
In role play we will be pretending 
that an object stands for something 
else and talk about it.  
 
Reading 
We will be looking at story 
structures and thinking of our own 
endings to different stories.  
When reading stories, we will be 
talking about the settings and 
describing the characters.   
We will be looking at familiar logos 
and labels that we may recognise e.g. 
shop names, food labels.  
 
Writing 
We will be copying letters from our 
names, exploring mark making using 
different techniques and giving 
meaning to the marks we make.  
We will be giving meaning to marks 
we see in different places e.g. signs 
and labels.  

Summer 1 – There’s A Bug at The Bottom Of My Garden! 
Books for Sharing – Superworm, Jack and the Beanstalk, The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar, Norman The Slug With The Silly Shell 
Non -Fiction books - Growth and life cycles 
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